
                                                                                                                                                     January 15, 2018 

Samuel Robertson Technical Secondary School 

Parent Advisory Committee Minutes 
Attendance: 

Deborah Raymond, Peggy Loran, Jenn Boone, Loreen Martin, Sabrina Mattson, 
Barb Taylor 

 

1.  Call to order 7:05pm 
2.  
3. Approve minutes from November 20, 2017 meeting – Approved 
4. Committee Reports 

As of Dec. 31, 2017 we had $15017.53 in our account.  We will check to see 
who has and has not spent their money yet and look at giving out some 
more funds next month. 
DPAC – Yennadon Nov. 30.  Yennadon has 580 students. 
There was a presentation from Kristie Blakeway on Social and emotional 
learning. 
Next meeting is Jan. 25 at Garibaldi 

5. SRT Admin 
Course selection will start in February 
Satisfaction Surveys for Gr. 10 and 12 will be coming out soon for parents 
and students 
Children of the street presentation happening in the next couple of weeks 
We are revising how the at risk students are dealt with next year.  This is 
been done by the Admin, counsellors, youth care worker and EPIC teachers. 

6. Old Business 
Ping pong tables have arrived and are being well used already. 
 
 
 
 



 
7. New Business 

Gaming Licences – we have applied for them on behalf of the Grad 
Committee.  They have gotten on for the painting party as they would like 
to do a 50/50 draw on Jan. 23.  They are also getting one for the pub night 
on Feb. 17. 
Hats in the school – this rule is still in effect and there are discussions 
amongst the staff regarding this.  For now there are still no hats, hoods or 
touques allowed. 

8. Adjounment 8:20pm 
 

 


